
April 16, 2021 

To the Members of the Senate, 

What an honor to be nominated for the 2020 Student Outreach Award.  I am very humbled that I have been 

nominated for such a prestigious award. 

Currently, my position is Administrative Assistant in the Dean’s Office of the Prescott Memorial Library.  In this 

position, it allows me to come in contact with many faculty, staff, and students from all areas of the university. 

As an employee of the university, I feel it necessary to treat everyone with respect and assist in any means 

possible.  I strive to make each and every student’s experience here at Louisiana Tech one of the most 

memorable ever.  I love being a kind voice and taking time to listen to their needs, I have been referred to as a 

Tech Mom and sometimes, that is exactly what a student may need is to know they do have faculty and staff 

here that are willing to be there for them.  Life can be very difficult and being away from home and family can 

be a struggle for some students.  It is my hope that I have been able to touch the life of one or more of the 

faculty, staff, and students that I have had the pleasure of coming in contact with here at Louisiana Tech.  My 

life has been enriched by getting to meet so many wonderful people.    

I am honored to be a 2 time recipient of the College of Applied and Natural Sciences’ Debra L. Martin Award for 

outstanding staff service.  This award recognizes exceptional contribution for providing a positive environment 

for students, faculty, and staff. 

Thank you so much for considering my nomination for the 2020 Student Outreach Award.  Again, it is an honor 

in which I am very appreciative of being nominated for. 

Sincerely, 

Administrative Assistant 
Prescott Memorial Library 
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April 28, 2021 
 
Student Outreach Award Committee: 
 
I am writing to in support of Renee Boyte’s nomination for Student Outreach Award. I can think of no one more 
deserving of this prestigious award. I worked with Renee for many years when she was the Administrative 
Assistant in the School of Human Ecology where I am a faculty member. I witnessed first-hand her passion and 
dedication to helping students at Louisiana Tech both personally and professionally.  
 
Renee has an infectiously positive attitude and a caring spirit that she displays with everyone with whom she 
comes in contact. Students would enter the HEC main office and be met with a smile, care, and respect. Renee 
would go above and beyond to find a solution to their concerns or find the right person to help them. Students 
might walk into the HEC office concerned or stressed and they left feeling supported and helped.   
 
Behind the scenes but related to the improvement of quality of student life, Renee meticulously kept our 
student records not only up to date; but carefully reviewed to ensure that their matriculation was kept on track 
and was always seeking to learn as much as possible about University policy and advising to ensure that 
students had the best and most efficient experience while they were part of HEC.  
 
Renee is now the Administrative Assistant in the Dean’s Office of the Prescott Memorial Library. Although 
taking that position was a loss for HEC, she now is able to expand her reach to help students from all over 
campus. Renee embodies the spirit of the Tech Family as she does not think about her job description when 
she is working with students, she thinks about how she can help and support them with whatever resources 
she has available.  
 
Please accept my strongest recommendation for Renee Boyte for the Student Outreach Award.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Julie M. Rutledge, PhD 

Director, Education and Research in Children’s Health (ENRICH) Center 
President, Society for Research in Human Development 
Associate Professor of Human Development and Family Science 
Mildred Trussell McGehee Endowed Professor 
School of Human Ecology | Louisiana Tech University 
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